
 
 
 
 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(ALFORD ROAD, WELLIN LANE AND WOOD VIEW, EDWALTON) 

(PROHIBITION OF WAITING) TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2024 
(8360) 

 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised about 
inconsiderate and obstructive parking at the junction of Alford Road with Wood View 
and at the entrance to the school on Wellin Lane. This reduces visibility and access 
for drivers and pedestrians using these locations.  
 
To address this issue, ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ (Double Yellow Lines) restrictions 
have been introduced around the junctions, as shown on drawing number 
H/JW/4205/01.   


